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9.  DR 16.2-1 

 

Define the approximate size of the detention basin for the 
230/12-kV substation.  

Will a larger detention basin be required relative to the 
proposed project? 

Yes – a larger detention basin would likely be required; we 
estimate the 230/12 kV substation basin to be approximately 
20,000 square feet relative to the estimated 15,560 square feet 
for the 69/12 kV substation basin. 
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